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Free Essay: The Suffering of the Women in Wuthering Heights It appears that The novel is written during the Victorian
era where the role of women in relation.

Dover,  But, the novel was still controversial even banned and criticized and a good deal of that had to do with
the brazen way in which she allows her female characters to speak their minds and act upon their passions.
Although written almost years apart both Wuthering Heights and Jamaica Inn share many themes and
components. Common reasons: Disagreement on rewards. To begin with, the characters have relatable traits
which can be applied to everyday life Wuthering Heights written under her pen name, Ellis Bell, was
published in  Catherine wants to spend her life with Heathcliff who she feels was designed to be her better
half, but she knows she cannot trade a fruitful life, which is in her grasp with Edgar, for a life of suffering, that
will come with marrying the peasant boy whom she loves. She was also living at home to be sheltered from
the world, because her father wanted to protect her. She pursues her own desires. In the novel, she is described
thus: "Her spirits were always at high-water mark, her tongue always goingâ€”singing, laughing, and plaguing
everybody who would not do the same. Pritchard, R. It is a novel about a complex love triangle. Society
discourages the unity of Catherine the protagonist, and Heathcliff who becomes the antagonist, through
marriage, although the love connection is present. The two families are similar by their aristocracy, but the
conflicts between the characters provide insight into many underlying meanings throughout the novel.
Although, this time, society comes second to true love, which forever and always will prevail in the end.
Heathcliff does not love her, but he still marries her, to hurt his arch-rival, Edgar. If she marries Hareton, she
may also experience a different. She grew up with Hindley and Heathcliff a gypsy child, rescued and adopted
by her fatherâ€”he is raised with the two children, as a member of the family. She loves Heathcliff but chooses
social advancement instead of true love. Isabella Linton She is the sister of Edgar Linton and so she's the
sister-in-law of the original Catherine. This hints that he beats her because she was expecting to be hit so she
responded through scampering away before he laid a hand on her. This section challenges the fact that men
were supposed to be tough and hard. He bends her over his knee and hits her repeatedly. Wuthering Heights
both accurately portrays the gender roles of the Victorian era, and inaccurately portrays them through actions,
feelings, and emotions of both male and female characters in the novel. Though, after Cathy and Heathcliff are
dead, these similar souls joined As I was reading the book, I was often left astonished by the characters. It was
the most intelligent option for women. Continue Reading. Elizabeth F. They were portrayed in a way that they
would leave you wondering whether their actions were wrong or right. For example, Linton is the only thing
left for Catherine to live for and the only being she cares about. She was the fifth of six children of Patrick and
Maria Bronte and the family moved to their house in Haworth where Emily would remain for most of her life ,
with her family having a great influence on her life and work. The gender roles of Victorian England were
strict for both genders. To her, Heathcliff is a romantic figure, so she marries him but discovers her mistake.
She enjoys gossiping with other women in similar situations to her who want their daughters married and also
to marry a person who is socially superior to them. She shares more than just her name with her illustrious
mother. Although there are elements of truth in Wuthering Heights about the time period it was written in,
there are also pieces that defy the norms of the gender roles at the time, too, within the novel.


